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mily Alvarado (U16 ECNL) has been
selected to attend the Mexico U17 Women's National Team Camp in Mexico City April 10 to April
21. If successful at the training camp, Alvarado (at right) will play in the games against the United
States and Costa Rica in the week immediately following the camp. The U17 Mexico National
Team is in the early stages of preparation for the U17 Women's World Cup to be held in Spring
2014 in Costa Rica.

Kelsey Brann and Kimberly Rodriguez (U14 ECNL) will attend the US Under 14 Girls National
Team Camp in Portland, Oregon next month.

Rodriguez is attending a National Team camp for the second time whilst Brann and Alvarado
become Texas Rush's second and third players respectively to be selected to a National Team
Camp.

"We are extremely proud to have three players called into a National Team training camp this
season. Each of the players selected share the same passion and attitude towards the game and
thoroughly deserve this opportunity to train with the best players in the United States and Mexico.
Congratulations ladies!" Andrew Squire — Director of Coaching ECNL

Kelsey offers her thoughts on being invited to camp here.
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